
 

 

November 2015 

To Corinth Hills Members, 

 I wanted to take this opportunity to tell you that your Board of Directors 
is committed to upholding the tenants of our charter as originally outlined by J.C. 
Nichols.  We are also enthusiastic about promoting a sense of community in the 
neighborhoods that make up Corinth Hills.  It is a special place and we want to 
continue to provide social opportunities in addition to maintaining the aesthetics 
and property values for our members.   

The Board per our by-laws is made up of 7 members each to serve 3 year terms.  
There is to be a designated President, Vice President, Treasurer and Secretary 
who are elected by the members annually.  The Board is currently full with 7 
board members and we currently have 3 Advisory Board members.  However 
many of us have served long tenures and it is my belief that to remain vibrant and 
fresh new board members should rotate onto the Board and officer positions. 

This letter is a request for you to consider joining us on the Board.  Your 
involvement can be very part time, as an Advisory Director, or we can rotate you 
into an officer position.  In addition we can always use volunteers to assist with 
island gardening, watering, writing articles for the newsletter, or maintaining a 
future website. 

Again, your current Board is enthusiastic and will continue to serve you, but I also 
urge you to consider participating.  If interested contact me at (913) 638-3173 or 
at calvertkc@kc.rr.com. 

 

 

Chris Calvert, President 
Corinth Hills Homes Association 
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